
 
 

Mission Statement: 

 

Staff 

Medical Staff 

Board of Directors 

A Message from the Executive Director - “Anything is Possible” 
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Melanie Miller,  
Executive Director 

 March 2021 

“With man this is impossible, but 

with God all things are possible.”  
— Matthew 19:26 

Pastor Dan Allan, Grace Church 
welcomes the 100 in-person guests 
and 126 viewers online to begin the 
SOHL Community Prayer Service. 

Melanie Miller, Executive Director 
prays and seeks repentance and 
awakening for the sin of abortion  
in the US.  More than 56 million 
babies have been aborted since 
1973. 

Our theme is Celebrate Miracles!  We want to share MIRACLE STORIES as we celebrate 40 Years!    

If you have a story you’d like to share on how APCC made an impact on your life,  
we want to hear it!  Please email your story to MelanieM@AshlandCareCenter.org. 

Melanie Miller, Executive Director 



 

 

   

Way to go, Chris!  Job well done! 

2020 Statistics 

     We are very excited to be celebrating our 40th year in ministry, so we’ve  
decided to make this year’s fundraising event extra special.  Our “40th  
Anniversary Celebration Fundraising Event” will be held on Tuesday, April 
20, 2021 at Calvary Baptist Church in Ashland.  Doors open at 7:00 p.m.   
Program begins at 7:30 p.m. 
     We are proud to welcome former Planned Parenthood Clinic Director turned 
pro-life advocate, Abby Johnson as the keynote speaker. Abby is the author of the 
best-selling book, "Unplanned," the real-life accounts of her time at Planned 
Parenthood, including her transformation and dramatic departure. She is also the 
founder of the ministry "And Then There Were None," who helps abortion clinic 
employees transition out of the abortion industry.   
     Due to the number of expected attendees, we will NOT be serving a meal so that 
we can provide the maximum number of seats with theatre-style seating. The event 
will also be live-streamed for those who wish to watch online. This can be a great 
opportunity to host a celebration at a home, church, or other location.   
     Our theme this year is “Celebrate Miracles”.  We want to celebrate miracles 
with you at this fundraising event. Whether you plan to attend in person or watch 
online, please register to attend to claim your spot.  We anticipate this year's  
in-person event will be sold out!  Registration opens on Monday, March 15, 2021.  
To register online, visit www.AshlandCareCenter.org/Celebrate40 or you can call 
the office at 419.281.1111.  Masks are not required to attend in-person. The annual 
fundraising event is mission-critical to our life-saving work. 

Join us for our 40th Anniversary Celebration with Abby Johnson 

 

Pictured above, Sonographer Katie Kline, 
RT scans an ultrasound model for her  

annual skills assessment.  Also pictured 
(left to right): Chris Coffy, RN;  Mandi 

Ross, RDMS; and trainer Cindy Willich, 
RDMS with Forget Me Not Ultrasounds. 

Ultrasound Training Success 
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Can you help us meet this need?   
We want to build 20 LOVE Boxes filled with 
hope for our moms who have experienced 

pregnancy and infant loss. Each box will  
contain a heart pennant praying for you bracelet, 
encouragement notepad, pen, and other special 

items shipped directly to her home.   
Each box is about $25, for a total of $500. 

For more information on SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES or HOSTING A 
ROW or VIRTUAL PARTY, please contact Melanie or Traci at 419.281.1111.  

http://www.unplannedthebook.com/
https://abortionworker.com/


 

Commemorative Gifts 

 
Jackie Beaty 

Rich and Diane Yoder 

 

 
Addison Grace 

 

Constance Adams 

 

Gabriella Rose Haynes 

 

Dr. Mark Hamilton 

 

Yvonne M. Goschinski 

 

Janet Avery Johnson 

 

Top Fundraising Churches 

 

Get Started Now!   

2020 “Change for Life” Baby Bottle Campaign Results 

Client Spotlight  

 

 



Ashland Pregnancy Care Center The Boutique 

Special Closings: 

     Every year we look forward to honoring our 

amazing volunteers, the heart of our ministry, for 

their dedicated and faithful service. About 50  

individuals gathered together on Saturday,  

November 14, 2020 at Brethren Care Village in the 

Wellness Community Center for a delicious brunch 

buffet catered by Buehler’s, fellowship, a time of 

thanks, and a time of worship. Our volunteers were 

honored with words of love and appreciation and 

were presented with special gifts. Local area  

businesses also showed their gratitude by  

donating gift certificates and items to our  

volunteers who have reached a variety of  

milestones throughout the year. A special thank 

you to Buehler’s, Crazy Monkey Baking, Lyn-Way, 

and Dorlo’s Pizza for your generosity. 

     Thank you for joining us and celebrating the 

hope of being Wrapped in His Majesty! 

Appreciation Brunch Honors Volunteer Service 

2020  
Total Hours Served 

2,627 hours 

Thank You! 

Congratulations to Adrea  
Tennant for being selected as 
the 2020 LIFESAVER Volunteer 
of the Year!  
     Adrea has served 
5 Years on the  
Center’s Board  
of Directors and  
currently serves as 
our Board President. 
Her picture and 
plaque are on display at the  
Center. This award recognizes an 
outstanding volunteer who  
exemplifies faithful service,  
commitment to the Lord, and  
embodies the spirit of APCC while 
displaying an attitude of  
excellence through compassion, 
hope, and help.  

Top Hours of Service Donated 
(as of 10/31/2020) 

100+ Hours 
Julia Lambert - 101.00 
Belinda Foster - 101.25 
Maryanne Wise - 105.75 
150+ hours 
Adrea Tennant - 162.25 
Sharon Carr - 172.50 
200+ Hours 
Judy Weaver - 274.25 

Years of Service Awards 

5 YEARS 
Sue 

Black 

5 YEARS 
Adrea  

Tennant 

COMPASSION, HOPE, & HELP  
TRAINING EQUIPS TO SERVE 

Prayer Walk 

Tuesday, March 30, 2021 from  
6:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

Ashland Pregnancy Care Center 
Come when you can, leave when you must! 

 
 

Walk for Life & 5K Fun Run 

Saturday, October 2, 2021 
8:00 a.m. 5K Fun Run 

9:30 a.m. Walk for Life 
Downtown Ashland Corner Park 
Registration Opens:  July 31, 2021 

Visit: www.AshlandCareCenter.org/Walk 

Upcoming Events 

If you have an interest in serving on our  volunteer 
team and want additional information, then this is for 
you! Take a tour and learn more about our mission, 

vision, services, and volunteer opportunities.  
Please RSVP to attend. 

This in-depth training will equip you with the tools to 
serve.  For those who wish to work directly with clients, 

this training is required. 
 

To learn more or to register to attend,  
please contact Amanda at 419.281.1111 or email at  

Amanda@ashlandcarecenter.org

Join Our Team! 

Congratulations to our most recent graduates of  
Compassion, Hope, & Help, which took place on October 

23-24, 2020 at Compassion Church. Pictured (left to right) 
Lisa Galliher, Brandi Coffy, Clarice Kick, Alma Smith,  

Mackenzie Miller, Cyndi Powell, and Melissa McKenzie.   


